
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
A non-audition chorus welcoming all for rehearsals leading up to the spring 

concert on May 7, 2025.  

 

Registration 
Pay as led and able. 

 
 
 

PendleHill.org  |  610-566-4507 ext. 137  |  338 Plush Mill Road, Wallingford, PA 19086 

Follow us @ PendleHillUSA 

The Pendle Hill Chorus invites new members for an exciting Spring season! 
Singing since 1993, we are a non-audition ensemble, welcoming all – from 
the beginner to the more experienced. The ability to read music, while 
helpful, is not required. Our repertoire of sacred and secular music from 
around the world is challenging yet accessible through practicing together 
and individual audio/visual learning material. The only requirement is a 
commitment to learning the music and supporting each other through 
attendance at weekly rehearsals. 
 
Please contact Jackie and Joan directly with any questions. They’d love to 
talk with you about the Chorus! 
 
Jackie Coren, director – jackie.coren@gmail.com 
Joan Broadfield, manager – broadfieldje@gmail.com 
 
 


